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                                                  Kindergarten
                                                August 8, 2014
We had a wonderful first week of Kindergarten at Duncan Creek!   The children are adjusting well to the routine.  If possible, send a snack and a water bottle with your child each day.  Thank you! 
Please have your child continue to wear his or her name tag each day to school.  The children need to wear these name tags for at least the first two weeks of school.  Thank you! 
We will also work on the following skills:

Letter and Sound Recognition

Color Words

Days of the Week

Sight Words 
Shapes

*** Homework: 

“All About Me” Poster - Please send in one day next week.
*Please help your child complete his or her “All About Me” Poster, if you have not already done so.

This is a great opportunity to build “community” and work on our listening and speaking skills.  :0)

* Make your own “Bb” book.  Look for “Bb” pictures, letters and words in old magazines, pictures printed from the computer, or you may choose to draw them.  Please label each picture (5 or more). You may also write a sentence (or sentences) to go with each picture.  Please turn in on Friday, August 15th.  
Homework Extension (Please note this is OPTIONAL.):

Write a story about the bear  “Corduroy “ who has lost his Button.  We read a story about him in class.  Please write 3 sentences or more.  Help your child “sound out” the words.  Have your child draw a picture to match the story.  Please send in the story on Friday, August 15th.  
Important Information:
*The children may purchase ice cream starting in September.  Our class will only purchase ice cream on Friday.  You may send in $ 1.00 to purchase ice cream each Friday.  Please note this is OPTIONAL.  I will not be able to provide change for this, so please send in one dollar or send in exact change.  Thank You!  
Curriculum Night – This is an information meeting for parents only.  

I will also have this information on my website for you to refer to during the school year.

Thursday, August 14th (Grades K, 2, 4)     6:30 p.m.
Thursday, August 21st  (Grades 1, 3, 5)     6:30 p.m.
***  My newsletter will also be available on the school website.  Please go to www.myduncancreek.com
then go to “About Us”  –  “Staff Directory”  –  “Kindergarten”  –  “Wilbanks”   

Wish List:

Bags of candy for our treat box

Stickers and small toys for our treat box

Extra snacks

Large Package of Small Cups for the classroom

                   Have a wonderful weekend!  Miss Wilbanks & Mrs. Heffner
